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January 5, 2014

Claudia Dalessio-Skare

5th Grade Teacher

Fred A. Olds Elementary School

204 Dixie Trail

Raleigh, NC 27607
Dear Ms. Dalessio-Skare:

We are very excited that you have agreed to participate in the American Immigration Council’s “Celebrate America” Creative Writing Contest.

As you know, contestants are to write on the theme “Why I Am Glad America Is a Nation of Immigrants.” Students are encouraged to be creative in their submissions, and we welcome any written piece (poem, essay, story, interview, etc.) that reflects the theme.  The contest is open to fifth graders in North Carolina.  Entries will be judged on the basis of theme, presentation, creativity and message.

Entries are limited to 500 words. Each entry must include a cover page with the following information: student’s name, grade, age, school, address, telephone number, and proof of enrollment in the fifth grade, such as a transcript, report card, or letter from the school principal. In addition, we would ask that the enclosed Authorization for Release be signed by each contestant and his or her parent or guardian.

The deadline for submissions is February 7, 2014.  Submissions should be sent to Hatch Immigration Law Office, 4909 Waters Edge Drive, Suite 218, Raleigh, NC 27606.  Winners will be announced in March 2014.  The winners will receive prizes and will be honored at an awards ceremony.  Further details about the prizes and awards ceremony will be provided at a later date. The first place winner’s entry will compete at the national level with other entries from around the country.

The National Grand Prize is that the winner and two guests will receive an all expenses paid trip to The Council's American Heritage Awards where he/she is honored and reads his/her winning entry aloud.  The winner also receives a travel stipend, engraved plaque, his/her winning entry printed in the Congressional Record and a flag flown over the Capitol in his/her honor.

Curriculum materials are available upon request, if you are unable to access the search engine for immigration lesson plans located on the “Teachers’ Corner” web page on the Immigration Council’s website at www.americanimmigrationcouncil.org. Immigration attorneys from your community are available to speak to your class about immigration. If you need assistance in obtaining the curriculum materials or would like to arrange for a speaker, please contact me at phatch@hatchlawoffice.com or 919-672-3432.

Thank you again for participating in the Celebrate America Creative Writing Contest. Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

/s/
Patrick Hatch, Esq.
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